
Dear partners at HELIOS, 

We trust this message finds you well, 

We are reaching out to you regarding the launched Interreg - NEXT MED Green Transition 
program. 

Specifically, we are eager to explore the possibility of collaborating with you as 
a dedicated partner if your organization is applying under this call as a lead applicant. 

Leaders International is a network comprising locally registered NGOs operating across 
the Palestinian Territories, Tunis, Jordan, and Belgium. Our focus lies in spearheading 
projects centered on transitioning to a circular and resource-efficient economy, smart 
innovation, sustainable tourism, and fostering green economic growth. 

Since our inception in 2004, our mission has been to foster innovative and inclusive green 
economies. A testament to our commitment, we have successfully managed seven 
projects under the ENI CBC MED program umbrella, among a plethora of other 
international development initiatives, with over 40 projects across various sectors. 

We are keen to emphasize that our vast experience within the Next Med program uniquely 
positions us as a formidable partner for the upcoming NEXT MED initiative. Our 
proficiency in managing diverse projects under this program equips us to seamlessly 
integrate into your consortium, contributing our expertise in Jordan and Palestine, 
moreover, we are dedicated to facilitating your consortium's success by actively seeking 
out suitable associate partners in both countries.  

Please find enclosed a dossier that introduces some of the projects we have led or 
partnered with, and we eagerly await the opportunity to discuss how our partnership can 
enrich your consortium's endeavors. Please feel free to reach out with any queries or 
further information you may require. 

Thank you for considering our collaboration. 

Warm regards, 

Aseel Saied  

 
 


